
April 2025 

 

  
 

End-of-Sale Notice 
Products affected : Compact dust collector “DUSTCUBE 

 

Dear Customer 
 
This is to inform you of the end-of-sale of above product due to various circumstances. 
We will inform you of replacement model around autumn in 2025. 
We appreciate your custom over the past years. 
Your understanding and continued business are highly appreciated 
 
 

1. Affected product 
 

   Current model Replacement 

For general environment 

 OSK-450-B 
Information will be provided 
around autumn in 2025 

 OSK-750-B 

 
 

2. End of sales 
As soon as the stock has run out 

  
3. Other 

    Sales of maintenance products is continued as usual. 
 
 
For further details, please contact us at info-CS@ohm.co.jp. 
 
 
OHM Electric Co., Ltd. 

 
Tomoyuki Sumimura 
General Manger, Sales. Div. 

 

www.ohm.jp/ 


